
 
NOTICE 

Town of Springfield 

Public Hearing on Comprehensive Plan Amendment 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Plan Commission of the Town of Springfield will hold a 

public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on October 13, 2025.  The hearing will be held at the Town of 

Springfield Hall; 6157 County Highway P; Springfield, WI 53529-9760. 

 

The public hearing will be held to gather public input on proposed amendments to the Town of 

Springfield Comprehensive Plan to adjust Town policy regarding proposed residences near 

hilltops and ridgelines and to adjust procedures for Comprehensive Plan amendments. The 

proposed amendment is available on the Town’s Web page at http://www.town.springfield.wi.us/ 

or at the Town Hall from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Mondays, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. on Tuesdays thru 

Thursdays, and 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. on Fridays.  Written comments should be submitted to the Town 

Clerk at dianah@town.springfield.wi.us in advance of the hearing, who will forward them to the 

Plan Commission.  

 

Dated this 12th day of Sept., 2025 

 

http://www.town.springfield.wi.us/
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